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Walk to School – JU:MP Letter 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 

We are passionate about encouraging physical activity and making the school run safer and healthier for 
everyone. Over the next 3 weeks we will be encouraging children to walk or scoot to school as part of the 
JU:MP to school initiative.  
 
 

Every child will be given a stamp card. Staff will be on the gates in the morning to give out stamps to those 
children who have walked or scooted from home (or for at least 5-10 minutes if you live many miles away 
and have parked further away). Once they have 4 or 5 stamps on the card your child will be entered into the 
prize draw to win a scooter. 
 
 

The children will find out more details in assembly. Each week we will focus on different year groups: 
 
17th-21st June - Years 4, 5 and 6 

24th-28th June- Years 2 and 3 

1st July-5th July - Year 1 and Reception 

 
 

  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

Mrs Khan and Mrs Seek  
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